
Opening Of A New Wesleyan Chapel

A new and most commodious chapel, built at a cost of £300, which will accommodate about 150 persons, 
has been presented as a free-will offering to the Wesleyans of Bratton, by Mr Snelgrove.  It was opened 
for Divine worship on Tuesday, when so large a congregation assembled from Warminster, Frome, 
Trowbridge, Westbury, &c., that it became necessary to hold a second service in the old chapel.  The 
Rev. H Soper, of Salisbury, conducted the afternoon service and preached an excellent sermon.  Tea was
afterwards partaken of by upwards of 400 persons.
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